
 

 

 

 

 

 

Badminton Horse Trials Export Health certificate proposal 2024 

 

For all those requesting that B&W Equine Vets complete their export health certificate we would 
request notification and papers to be applied for by 4th May. Failure to do so will mean we are 
unable to complete the export health certificate.  

 

We ask that you please make competitors aware we are only able to complete paperwork applied 
for by persons responsible for the horse and that at the time of notification, we would request a 
copy of the passport and blood results is submitted to us.  

 

Payment will be required prior to health certificates being completed (unless payment is being 
arranged through the shipping agent).  

We propose a cost of:  

- £100 for Irish papers (usual cost is £169).  
- £175 for EU papers. Otherwise a cost of £200 (usual cost is £272) 

 

Any horses returning to EU or Ireland will require EIA prior to travel. These bloods are processed by 
the APHA lab and we are unable to control return times.  

Currently fast tracked EIA lab results cost approximately £108.79 an exact price can be confirmed 
closer to the time as lab prices may vary.  

For any queries throughout the process please do not hesitate to contact us on 01666 880501 or 
willesley.enquiries@bwequinevets.co.uk 

 

 


